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Senator Siewert asked: 

 

Can you give an outline of what the service standards are going to look like? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 
 

The National Partnership Agreement on Remote Service Delivery requires the Australian and 

State and Northern Territory governments to identify service delivery standards for the 29 

priority communities.  Australian Government officials are discussing the development of 

standards with jurisdictions and they will be made publicly available once agreed.  The 

development of agreed service delivery standards is a key element of an effective 

performance measurement framework for the National Partnership Agreement.   

 

 

 

 


